
 
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA 

OFFICE OF ATTORNEY GENERAL 
JOSH SHAPIRO 

ATTORNEY GENERAL 

 

June 24, 2020 

Appellate Litigation Section 

15th Floor, Strawberry Square 

Harrisburg, PA  17120 

Direct: 717-783-3226 

Fax: 717-772-4526 

jdelone@attorneygeneral.gov 

Irene M. Bizzoso, Prothonotary 

SUPREME COURT OF PENNSYLVANIA 

  FOR THE MIDDLE DISTRICT 

Pennsylvania Judicial Center 

601 Commonwealth Ave. 

Suite 4500 

P.O. Box 62575 

Harrisburg, PA 17106 

 

 RE: Wolf, v. Scarnati, J., et al. 

  No. 104 MM 2020 

 

Dear Ms. Bizzoso: 

 I am hereby informing you, through this letter, that Governor Tom Wolf will not be filing 

an answer to the Applications for Leave to File Amicus Brief from the Commonwealth Partners 

Chamber of Entrepreneurs and the Commonwealth Foundation for Public Policy Alternatives. 

       Respectfully, 

 

       s/ J. Bart DeLone 

       J. BART DELONE 

       Senior Deputy Attorney General 

 

 

 

CC:  Matthew Hermann Haverstick, Esq., Mark Edward Seiberling, Esq., Shohin Hadizadeh 

Vance, Esq., Joshua John Voss, Esq., William A. Harvey, Esq., Shawn Rodgers, Esq., David 

Osborne, Esq. 
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